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November 2021 

 

 

Dear Applicant 

 

Re: Breakfast Club Supervisor / 1:1 Teaching Assistant 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Breakfast Club Supervisor / 1:1 Teaching Assistant at 

Ecton Village Primary Academy.   

 

Ecton Village Primary Academy is sponsored by an OUTSTANDING school (Ofsted 2015) and is 

part of the Hatton Academies Trust. This expanding Multi Academy Trust is a family of schools 

collaborating in all aspects of teaching, learning and school management. The Trust is 

dedicated to high standards of education for all our students, developing opportunities for all 

and passionate about lifelong learning.  

 

Our most valuable asset is our talented and dedicated team of highly qualified staff. They 

provide care, guidance, support and inspiration to all students in a learning environment 

characterised by high standards of behaviour and mutual respect. Staff across our academies 

and in our Central Support Trust Team know each other well and work together in a supportive 

and positive way.  

 

You can find a job description and further details about the post and the Trust from our website:- 

http://www.hattonacademiestrust.org.uk/working-for-us/vacancies/. 

To apply for this role please use the Hatton Academies Trust support staff application form on 

our website – we are unable to accept applications by CV only. 

Closing date for receipt of applications: 9.00am Monday 13th December 2021.  Interviews 

will take place on 16th December 2021, or sooner for exceptional candidates, so please 

return your completed application form as soon as possible. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr R Hardcastle 

Chief Executive Officer 

http://www.hattonacademiestrust.org.uk/working-for-us/vacancies/

